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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Anne Graham

Date:

August 22, 2014

Subject:
Final Report, Strategic Planning

This committee has been inactive this year, awaiting the final changes to the Constitution that are to be voted on at the General Assembly in Springfield.  Once the changes have been made, there will probably need to be corresponding changes to NADE's strategic plan.

Thank you, Jennifer, for the opportunity to serve as Strategic Plan Chair.  I look forward to continuing in this capacity under Jeff's leadership when the real work of the committee will begin.

